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today's call is 1775790/1 I spoke to a lady called Linda. Who confirmed this 
is  
not down to Mr 
Cordell Flat that is causing the low water pressure.  
It seems Enfield  
Council are fully aware the low water pressure has nothing to do with my 
son or  
his flat. Yet 
you fail to notify us of this and it seems my son is still getting  
the blame. 
It also seems that  
Enfield Council sent M&N out to 117 to try and sort the low water pressure  
out and 117 
refused access on the 03/02/2017 and now M&N has closed down the  
job for Enfield Council. 
After getting an email  
today from Lemmy Nwabuisi it seems he is not being updated, and the 
blame is  
still going 
toward my son. 
Why is Enfield Council  
not doing anything about this? 
Why does Enfield  
Council seem to be hiding the fact and not dealing with the  
issue? 
Regards 
Lorraine 
Cordell 
 
 
 
08/02/2017 
 
Subject: [No Subject]  
From: Rewired  
re_wired@ymail.com 
To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk 
Date: Tuesday, 7 February 2017, 17:2 
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